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           Bulletin no. 21                         Sunday 11 August 2024 

Lost & Found 
The most of the Summercamp years lots of articles have been lost and found. 
This year it only was a few. In this bulletin we show pictures of the articles which 
have been found. No other articles were left alone at the Ice rink after the 
competition. If you lost something else then what is found, it could be possible it 
is mistakenly taking by somebody else. If you send us a message we will make 
an extra bulletin for this in 2 weeks. 

Yellow drink bottle Blue umbrella 

Photo Camera battery 
Nikon  EN-EL15A 

 
Lost but not found 
Mathis from LGP France lost his grey jumper with logo Oberstdorf Shorttrack 
Summercamp 2023. If you have found it please contact the club LPG or send a 
message to OC Summercamp by whatsapp. 


